
 

RESERVES COACH 

Prahran Football Club is seeking applications for the position of 
Reserves Coach for our 2025 Senior Men’s Team. 

Prahran Football Club is affiliated with the Victorian Amateur Football 
Association (VAFA) and this season earned promotion to Premier C 
Grade. 

VAFA is a strong, community focused Club with a rich history dating back 
to 1886. 

Our Club is looking for an experienced coach to assist our men’s football 
program based at our new state-of-the-art facilities at Toorak Park, 
Armadale.  

The successful applicant will work closely with the Senior Head coach 
Craige Milward with a focus on being part of a quality, structured football 
program. 

The Reserves qualified for finals this season and the coach will be 
required to assemble a competitive unit and devote considerable time in 
developing and retaining players. 

Applications can be made by submitting your coaching and relevant 
experience to football manager Peter Wabbis (peterwabbis@gmail.com). 
Please feel free to contact Peter on 0434 950 927 with any questions.  

Remuneration will be consistent with experience. 

 

www.prahranfootballclub.com.au 

 


